
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

DAVID Y. IGE
GOVERNOR

December 21, 2015
GOV. MSG. NO~

The Honorable Joseph M. Souki
Speaker of the House of Representatives
Twenty-Eighth State Legislature
State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear ~pe~rS5tiRi!

Transmitted herewith are 60 copies of “The Budget in Brief - FY 17 Executive
Supplemental Budget.”

To promote government efficiency and reduce waste, the following documents will
be provided to the Legislature electronically via the Department of Budget and
Finance’s website (http:I/budpet.hawaii.aov/budcjetl):

1. The Executive Supplemental Budget for the Budget Period 2015-17.

2. The Variance Report for FYs 2015 and 2016.

Sincerely,

DAVID V. IGE
Governor, State of Hawaii

Enclosures

http://budget.hawaii.gov/budget/

